
 
 
 

Terry Fox Run 
 
Latimer Road Elementary is proud to be participating in this year’s Terry Fox School 
Run. When Terry Fox began his Marathon of Hope in April 1980, his goal was to raise 
$1 for every one of Canada’s 24,520,000 citizens. In February of 1981, Terry had to 
stop his run in Manitoba just short of his goal.  He had raised $24,170,000.  To date, 
over $800 million has been raised worldwide for cancer research in Terry’s 
name.  Every September the Terry Fox Run is held across Canada and around the 
world. 
  

Latimer Road’s Terry Fox Run will be on Friday, September 24 at 1:45. 
 
All fundraising for Latimer Road is done online. Let’s get our fundraising going and show 
everyone how we can “try like Terry”!.   
  

Donate to: http://www.terryfox.ca/LatimerRoadElementary 
 

Please feel free to join us outside and participate with us.  
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